Songwriters invited to participate in contest
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April 14, 2011 - Organizers of the Ruby Allmond Songwriting Contest are gearing up for the
2011 contest and are inviting songwriters to write a song or two and participate. The contest is
free and cash prizes are awarded to the winners. Entry forms and rules are available for
download at www.rubyallmond.com. The original song on cassette or CD with entry and typed
lyrics should be sent to Ruby Allmond Songwriting Contest, PO Box 507, Bonham, TX 75418
before July 1. The ten finalists will sing their songs in Bonham on Aug. 6 and judges will select
the winners. Visit the website above for more information.




